VICTORIA PARK MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE GENERAL MEETING 25/6/15

Opened: 6:40pm

Present: B. Nolan, P Peel, B Statham, S Lawson.

Apologies: N Shellford, Karl Klein

Minutes read & accepted: S Lawson 2nd B Statham

Business arising: Brian ,Karl and Beth met with council to discuss outstanding monies on toilet block. After discussion council recommended the grounds committee to write letter to council stating why they feel the debt is incorrect and council to consider cancelling the debt. Ground has been air rated.

Safety Issues: Road base has been put in potholes in carpark area.

Treasurers Balance: Balance as at 31/5/2015 \$16,105 35. Invoices forfootball clubs ground hire to be done.

Correspondence : All correspondence read and accepted moved B Nolan 2nd S.Lawson

General Business; Paul Peel to stay on committee as community member. Urnial needs new inlet valvue. Light Globes need replacing on road side of oval Beth to contact Barry Sullivan to see if he has some Barbecue building progressing. Beth to look into grant for new fence.

Meeting closed:7:30 pm Next meeting Thursday August 27th 2015 at 6:30pm.

BAT